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It is impossible for the College of Veterinary Medicine us to continue to make progress in teaching, research, and service without the continuing support of our faculty, alumni, and friends. You Philanthropic donors are the lifeblood of our efforts. We remain grateful for the generosity of our alumni and friends who believe in our commitment vision and express that belief through your their continued financial support.
To recognize our donors’ commitment to the College of Veterinary Medicine, we have several societies that acknowledge the contributions of those who have invested in veterinary medicine at Auburn University.

The Centennial Club

The cCollege’s Centennial Club consists of loyal aAlumni and fFriends whose gifts allow us to address areas of critical need or emerging opportunity.  We have three levels within the College’s Centennial Club:

Silver Membership:  an annual commitment of $1,000 a year for at least five years;
	

Gold Membership: an annual commitment of $2,000 a year for at least five years;
	

Diamond Level Membership: an outright gift of $25,000  outright gift or an unrestricted bequest of $100,000 unrestricted bequest

Cary Society

Gifts of $100,000 or more are recognized on a column located in the Wilford and Kate Bailey Small Animal Teaching Hospital.





